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So far this year, I have done 3 major clean-ups along 
Route 74 in Eagle Lake. Heavy spring rains and an 
injured shoulder hampered my efforts early on. Andy 
Belkevich donated two new gopher grab sticks to my 
cause. Thank you Andy. Anyone wishing to help out 
by picking-up the road on their own is welcome. I have 

\ 

orange bags and safety vests. Call me at 585-9044. 
Orange bags are accepted free of charge at the Ti 
Dump if you tell them what they are. Do not leave any 
bags beside the road, as ravens tear them open and 
scatter the trash. It would help greatly if people could 
pick-up in front of their own homes and camps this 
summer. Areas that need extra attention include along 
the causeway on both sides; from Forrest Lisle's 
property to the snowplow turn-around; the snow plow 
turn-around parking lot; where people park for cliff 
jumping; and along the cliffs where people dive; and at 
the east entrance to Eagle Lake from the waterfall to 
the antique store on both sides. I will continue to 
clean-up this summer and fall when my schedule 
permits. Last year marked 10 years of service and 100 
clean-ups for me. 


